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TO:  County Council Members 

FROM:  Satpal Sidhu, County Executive 

THROUGH: Aly Pennucci, Deputy Executive 

DATE:  November 8, 2024 

SUBJECT:  2025 UNREPRESENTED RESOLUTION 

For your consideration are my recommendations for the one-year 2025 Unrepresented Resolution 
providing the salary schedule and personnel policies for unrepresented County employees.  

I recommend a 3% across the board wage increase which is consistent with other groups across 
the County.  

In addition, I recommend some clarification around Promotion or Reclassification to provide 
departments with parameters for making requests about promotional pay increases.  

There are no other substantive changes to report. 

Should you have any questions about these changes, please contact Melissa Keeley via email 
mkeeley@co.whatcom.wa.us or at extension 5305.   
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